
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
_______________________________ 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Board of Directors           DATE: May 4, 2023 
 
FROM: General Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Transit Financial Stability: Update on Short-Term and Long-Term Strategies 
 
On May 11, 2023, the Board of Directors will receive an update on short and long-term strategies being 
implemented to address the financial stability of BART and transit operators throughout the region and 
state. 
 
The presentation from BART staff, the California Transit Association, and the Metropolitan 
Transportation Commission is attached.   
 
 

__________________________ 
 

Robert M. Powers 
 
Attachments 
 
cc: Board Appointed Officers 
 Deputy General Manager  

Executive Staff 
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